
August 6, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Dale Scott 

English Department 

235 Wheeler Hall 

University of California, Berkeley 

Berkeley, CA 94720 

 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

 

Thank you for your letters of July 29, 1996 and August 2, 1996. 

 

We appreciate your taking the time to provide input.  Your letters have been forwarded to the 

appropriate staff person. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


